
Thank – you letter  

to 

Charitable Organization 

“Charitable Foundation 

“Christian Missions” and 

churches of Christ. 

 

Administration of Municipal 

Enterprise “Nadvirna Central City 

Hospital” under the jurisdiction of 

Nadvirna City Council is happy to 

address you with much respect 

and gratitude for the partnership 

in providing humanitarian aid for 

this institution in times of a full-

scope war with Russian 

Federation in Ukraine. 

Thank you for the sympathy and 

charity, for finding opportunities 

to support this medical institution 

at such a trying time.  

May your kindness and generosity 

come back to you hundredfold.  

Sincerely Yours,  

Director        Serhiy Yemelianchuk  


